
From: Detterman, Karel, Env. Health
To: "Douglas West"
Cc: Chris Bramer; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; Miller, Steve
Subject: RE: Fuel Tank Case RO0000279 Telegraph Business Properties - Fuel leak Case RO0000279 and GeoTracker

 Global ID Number T0600100672 - Telegraph Business Properties, 5427 Telegraph Avenue, Oakland, CA, 94609
Date: Tuesday, July 08, 2014 6:00:32 PM

OK

Karel Detterman, PG
Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA  94502
Direct: 510.567.6708
Fax:    510.337.9335
Email: karel.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

-----Original Message-----
From: Douglas West [mailto:dwest@ecmgrp.com]
Sent: Tuesday, July 08, 2014 5:39 PM
To: Detterman, Karel, Env. Health
Cc: Chris Bramer; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; Miller, Steve
Subject: Re: Fuel Tank Case RO0000279 Telegraph Business Properties - Fuel leak Case RO0000279 and
 GeoTracker Global ID Number T0600100672 - Telegraph Business Properties, 5427 Telegraph Avenue, Oakland,
 CA, 94609

Ms. Detterman,

Thank you for your assistance and I apologize for appearing dis-jointed.

After going back and reviewing my files, I am reminded that I completed the ACPWA application, but it was sent to
 Alameda County PWA with payment from the property owner directly, not from me; hence my confusion.

I'm sorry to have bothered you further with this issue.

Sincerely,

Douglas West
ECM Group
707-751-0655
415-259-1129
www.ecmgrp.com

On 7/8/2014 5:27 PM, Detterman, Karel, Env. Health wrote:
> Hello Doug:
>
> You should not have sent ACEH a check; ACPWA is the agency that you should be working with to secure well
 destruction permits.  I am cc'ing Steve Miller of ACPWA to assist you.
>
> Karel Detterman, PG
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> Hazardous Materials Specialist
> Alameda County Environmental Health
> 1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
> Alameda, CA  94502
> Direct: 510.567.6708
> Fax:    510.337.9335
> Email: karel.detterman@acgov.org
>
> PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:
>
> http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm
>
>
> -----Original Message-----
> From: Douglas West [mailto:dwest@ecmgrp.com]
> Sent: Tuesday, July 08, 2014 4:36 PM
> To: Detterman, Karel, Env. Health
> Cc: Chris Bramer
> Subject: Fuel Tank Case RO0000279 Telegraph Business Properties
>
> Ms. Detterman,
>
> The drilling dates for the destruction of the wells located at 5427 Telegraph Ave, Oakland has been set for 22-23
 July 2014.
>
> I'm still awaiting the permits from the City of Oakland.
>
> The request for the Excavation and Obstruction Permits was sent to them on 24 June, 2014.  The application for
 the Rescinding of Encroachment Permit will be submitted with copies of the State Well Completion Reports upon
 completion of the well destruction.
>
> It's my understanding that you need a copy of the approved application from the City of Oakland before you can
 issue your permit. Is this correct?
>
> I hope to have this mailed or e-mailed to you be the end of this week.
>
> If you have any questions or concerns please contact me at your convenience via e-mail or my cell phone. Our
 land-line phone is under repair.
>
> Respectfully,
>
> Douglas West
> ECM Group
> 707-751-0655
> 415-259-1129 (c)
> www.ecmgrp.com
>
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